
Important Announcement 

All Veterinarians, 

Punjab State Veterinary Council is delighted to announce the successful launch 
of the Online Registration and Renewal Portal since 28th of September 2023. This 
initiative was inaugurated by Sh. Gurmeet Singh Khudian, Agriculture and 
Farmers Welfare, Animal Husbandry, Fisheries and Dairy Development and Food 
Processing Minister, Punjab, marking a pivotal moment in our commitment to 
modernize and streamline the registration process. 

Now, Punjab State Veterinary Council is accepting online applications for all its 
services like Provisional Registration, Full Registration, Continuation of 
Registration etc. through its Online Registration and Renewal Portal. 

This decision has been made to streamline and enhance the registration process, 
ensuring efficiency and accessibility for all applicants. 

All the individuals seeking registration with Punjab State Veterinary Council should 
submit their applications through the designated online portal i.e. 
https://app.punjabstateveterinarycouncil.com. Please ensure compliance with 
this new regulation to avoid any inconvenience in the registration process. 

For further details and guidelines regarding the online application procedure, 
please visit our official website https://punjabstateveterinarycouncil.com or 
contact the Punjab State Veterinary Council office for assistance. 
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